HIGH COURT OF PUNJAB AND HARYANA, CHANDIGARH

PUBLIC NOTICE

This is for the information to the candidates who applied for
the post of Court Managers for Subordinate Courts in the States of
Punjab and Haryana that Interview will be held on 28.10.2014 and
29.10.2014. The Admit Cards to all the eligible candidates have been
dispatched. In case any candidate does not receive the Admit Card by
16.10.2014, he/she may contact the Recruitment Cell of Punjab and

Haryana High Court, Chandigarh from 16.10.2014 to 18.10.2014. No

correspondence/communication will be entertained before 16.10.2014.
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